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June 25, 2013

Attention: Filing Center

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
550 Capitol Street NE, Suite 215

P. O. Box 2148

Salem, OR 97308-2148

RE: AR 571 — Revision to OAR 860-021-0015(1) to Clarify Utilities’ Retention Period for
Dispute Records

Dear Sir or Madam:

Idaho Power Company (“Idaho Power”) appreciates the opportunity to provide comments
on the proposed change to the Public Utility Commission of Oregon administrative rules relating to
the retention period for dispute records.

Idaho Power does not oppose the proposed revision to the rules relating to the retention
period for dispute records filed in Docket No. AR 571 on May 10, 2013.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments in this matter. If you have any
questions regarding this filing, please call Tami White at (208) 388-6838.

Sincerely,
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Lisa D. Nordstrom
LDN:kkt

cc: Greg Said
Tami White
Maggie Brilz
RA Files
Legal Files

P.O. Box 70 (83707)
1221 W. Idaho St.
Boise, ID 83702
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Docket No. AR 571

I hereby certify that on June 25, 2013, | served IDAHO POWER COMPANY’S
COMMENTS upon all parties of record in this proceeding by electronic mail only as all parties

have waived paper service.
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